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WEEKLY  

NEWSLETTER 
Wednesday 19th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

What a great week to end a fabulous first term.  I’d just like to say a massive well 
done to the children for their amazing performances at the Harvest Festival, they 
were absolutely out of this world and I am very proud of them all.  Thank you 
those of you who came along and supported the children and your kind 
donations to the IW Food Bank.  After the half term the children will start their 
preparations for our Christmas production of ‘Christmas around the World’.  
Please see times and dates in the diary. 

Curriculum outcome sessions 

It was a great turn out for the curriculum outcome sessions on Monday and 
Tuesday across the whole school.  These sessions will happen every half term so 
you can join your children in class and see what their outcomes are for their 
topics.  A big thank you to the teachers and well done to the children for their 
hard work this half term. 

Christmas cards 

Each child has designed a Christmas card which is available for you to purchase 
and hand out to friends and family over Christmas –thank you to Mrs Cooney for 
getting this organised.  Attached to the newsletter is more information from Mrs 
Cooney regarding payment and when orders need to be returned. 

Parent / carer sessions 

Remember on Wednesday 2nd November we are holding parent/carer sessions 
face to face in school with appointments available between 2:30 – 6pm.  If you 
haven’t already done so, please sign up on the first day back as it’s a great 
opportunity to meet with your child’s class teacher to see how they have settled 
into their new year groups, what they are achieving and how you can support 
them at home. 

Flu immunisations 

Flu immunisations for every child in Reception upwards in school on Wednesday 
2nd November.  These will take place during the school day.  Whether you would 
like your child to have the immunisation or not, you do need to follow the link 
to confirm either way, which was emailed to you with the newsletter on Friday 
17th October.  The deadline to do this is Friday 28th October. 

Parking 

Yesterday we had a visit from the parking enforcement officer. They have 
explained that even though it is our property we need to leave enough space for 
emergency vehicles to gain access to the premises at any time. Therefore after 
half term we will only have 3 blue badge spaces. I am so sorry but if these spaces 
are full unfortunately we are unable to provide any additional spaces.  

Anyone who uses a blue badge, please can you bring it into the office after half 
term. This is so we can verify them in case we have a visit from the parking 
enforcement officer again. 

Finally, I would like to thank everyone for all their hard work and support this 
half term; staff, governors, children and yourselves as parents/carers.  I hope 
everyone has a great half term break, see you on Monday 31st October. 

Mrs Gilbert. 

Thurs 20th – Fri 21st October 

Development days 

Mon 24th – Fri 28th October 

October half term 

Mon 31st October 

Back to school 

Weds 2nd November 

Flu immunisations Reception – Y6 

Parent / carer sessions – 2:30 – 6 

Fri 4th November 

Friends of Brading meeting – 2pm 

Fri 9th December 

Christmas Fayre 

Weds 14th December 

EYFS Christmas production – 9am 

KS1 Christmas production – 10am 

Yr 3/4 Christmas production – 

11am 

Yr 5/6 Christmas production – 

1pm 

Thurs 15th December 

Christmas party day 

Christmas dinner 

Fri 16th December 

KS2 Christingle Service at St 

Marys Church – time tbc 

Mon 19th - Fri 30th December 

Christmas Holidays 

Mon 2nd January 2023 

Bank Holiday Monday 

Mon 13th – Fri 17th February 2023 

February half term 

Mon 3rd – Fri 14th April 2023 

Easter Holidays 

Mon 1st May 2023 

Bank Holiday Monday 

Mon 29th May – Fri 2nd June 2023 

May half term 

Thurs 20th – Fri 21st July 2023 

Development days 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR 

DIARY 



 

 

 

 

Monday   Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
                                                                                                   

Main Cheese & Tomato 
Pizza 

Macaroni 
Cheese 

Roast Turkey Beef Bolognese Breaded Fish 

Vegetarian Veggie Sausage Cheese & 
Tomato Pizza 

Vegan Sausage 
Casserole 

Veggie Bolognese Quorn Dippers 

Dessert Crispy Crackle Bar Chocolate 
Sponge 

Oat Cookie and 
Fruit Slices 

Shortbread with 
Fruit Slices 

Lemon Slice 

Daily favourites include jacket potatoes with a choice of filling or tomato pasta 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch Menu – week commencing 31st October 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE BOARD 

Wraparound care prices: 

Breakfast club - £3 

Wraparound until 4pm - £5 

Wraparound until 5pm - £6 

Wraparound until 6pm - £7 

All to be booked via SchoolMoney. 

 

School meals are £2.40 per day (£12 a 
week).  If you think your child could be 

eligible for Free School Meals, 
especially those who have moved from 
year 2 to year 3 and are therefore no 

longer eligible for Universal Free School 
Meals, please see a member of office 

staff for a form. 

 
PE Days: 

St Lucia –Wednesdays 
Cuba – Wednesdays & Fridays 

Maldives – Wednesdays & Thursdays 
New Zealand – Tuesdays & Wednesdays 

Malta – Thursdays & Fridays 
Galapagos – Mondays (swimming) & Thursdays 

Iceland – Thursdays & Fridays 
Jamaica – Mondays & Fridays 

 
Children should wear PE kit to school on their 

allocated PE days 

 

Class emails: 

antigua.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 
stlucia.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 
cuba.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 

maldives.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 
newzealand.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 

malta.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 
galapagos.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 

iceland.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 
jamaica.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 
hawaii.class@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk 

 

Bible Reflection 

Psalm 85:12  

The Lord will indeed give what is 

good, & our land will yield its harvest. 

Sickness and Diarrhoea 

We have had a number of cases of sickness and / 

or diarrhoea lately, can we please remind you that 

children must stay off school for 48 hours after the 

last episode of sickness or diarrhoea.  This is to 

prevent the spread of infection. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please see the attached information from WightFibre regarding 
upcoming roadworks on West Street 

 



 


